
The bill increases the number of eligible libraries; it does not increase the amount of funding. Repealing 

the maintenance of effort requirement allows all already allocated funds to be utilized. This allows the 

small libraries in ND to expand materials, programming, technology and more! Please support this bill so 

that our smaller libraries are also eligible for state aid. Thank you. 


